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SEND at Mendell Primary School  

SEND stands for Special Educational Needs and Disabilities. At Mendell Primary School, we are committed to 
equality. We aim for every pupil to fulfil their potential no matter what their needs. Our School is committed 
to anti-discriminatory practice to promote equality of opportunity and valuing diversity for all children and 
families. 

Important updates 

We now have two SENDCOs at Mendell, Mrs Yates and 
Miss Jones.  

Mrs Yates is the KS2 SENDCo and Miss Jones is the EYFS 
and KS1 SENDCo. Mrs Yates is at Mendell every 
Wednesday and Friday and Miss Jones is in school full-
time as she is also the Y4 class teacher.  

 

 

Upcoming events 

If your child is currently on our SEN register, you 
will be invited to a Summer Term parent/carer 
meeting to review your child’s current targets and 
One Page Profiles ahead of the new school year. 

 

Who can I contact? How?  

If a parent has a concern or complaint regarding Special Needs, they are encouraged in the first instance to 
meet with the class teacher. If further support is needed, please then contact the SENDCo.  

Miss Jones (EYFS/KS1) email: hannahjones@mendell.wirral.sch.uk 

Mrs Yates (KS2) email: pamelayates@mendell.wirral.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Miss Jones Mrs Yates  

Your thoughts matter to us! 

If you would like to share your views on any 
suggestions you have regarding improvements or 
anything you feel has been successful in regards to 
SEND at Mendell, then please share via email on- 

support@mendell.wirral.sch.uk 
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